
From: Patrick T. Montgomery <PTMONT@scdjj.net>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/3/2016 9:33:34 AM
Subject: FW: Spartanburg County DJJ Article

Nice work from DJJ Upstate.
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Affairs Director
South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice
Office: 803-896-9765
Cell: 803-920-9850
Email: ptmont@scdjj.net
http://www.state.sc.us/djj/
 
 

From: Patrick T. Montgomery 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:32 AM
 
To: SCDJJ <SCDJJ@scdjj.net>
 
Subject: FW: Spartanburg County DJJ Article
 
Good Morning,
 
Below is a great article sent from Mackenzie Chastain, Intake Intensive Service Provider,
Spartanburg County Dept. Juvenile Justice. The GoUpstate article was printed over the weekend. We are all stronger 
working together with our partners.
 
Thank you again for helping tell our DJJ Story!
 
Very Respectfully,
 

Patrick Montgomery
Public Affairs Director
South Carolina Department of Juvenile Justice
Office: 803-896-9765
Cell: 803-920-9850
Email: ptmont@scdjj.net
http://www.state.sc.us/djj/
 
 

From: Mackenzie W. Chastain 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:05 AM
 
To: Patrick T. Montgomery <PTMONT@scdjj.net>
 
Subject: Spartanburg County DJJ Article
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Mr. Montgomery ,
  I hope all is well. I wanted to provide you the link to the newspaper article that was in the Herald Journal in 
Spartanburg on 7/30/16. This is a great example that there are great things going on with DJJ and that change is 
possible. The article is titled “ An alternative to trouble”. The article discusses the Spartanburg City Police Department 
and DJJ staff working together in the Youth Empowerment Program. The Youth Empowerment Program is a program 
that redirects at risk youth into positive outlets so they do not become involved with DJJ and are able to see positive 
role models. Please let me know if you need any additional information. I thought this would be a great article to 
share with other DJJ staff members.
 
http://www.goupstate.com/article/20160729/ARTICLES/160729665/0/search
(Located in the picture for the article is a juvenile involved in the program and DJJ Intensive Service Provider, 
Mackenzie Chastain)
 
Thanks,
Mackenzie Chastain
Intake Intensive Service Provider
Spartanburg County Dept. Juvenile Justice
864-562-4200 (Office)
864-596-2981 (Fax)
mwchas@scdjj.net
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may 
contain information which is legally privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is addressed. If you are not one of the 
named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in error, 
please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any 
other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.
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